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What's Happening in Algebra 2?

 Looking ahead: 

 Stay in touch :

 Upcoming: 

kstuber@akronk12.org

716-542-5030 x4214

Throughout this school year, you can anticipate receiving a
monthly newsletter from me with any important information.  
Of course, there are always slight changes that occur due to
special events, snow days, or students needing additional time to
understand concepts.  In that case, I will do my best to send
Remind updates if important dates change throughout the
month.  I have found that when students know their teacher and
guardians are on the same page and in frequent communication,
they are more successful and are more likely to seek additional
help when they need it.  With that in mind, please do not hesitate
to contact me if you ever have questions or concerns.  

9/5 - First Day of School!

9/6 - Signed syllabus due

9/11 - Supplies due

9/18 - Chapter 1 Test

Welcome to Algebra 2X!
I am so excited to begin working with your child this
school year!  During the month of September, we will
be covering Chapter 1 and beginning Chapter 4.
Chapter 1, is a bit shorter, as it focuses on reviewing
core algebraic concepts.  The tentative date for the
Chapter 1 Test is 9/18.  At the end of September, we
will begin Chapter 4, Quadratic Functions! 

What’s the “x”?  
This section of Algebra 2 meets daily, PLUS two extra
times in the six day cycle.
This extra period is a time for us to reinforce skills and
take extra time to review! 

Kayla Stuber


